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On behalf of Chippenham Community Voice I would like to second everything that 
Marilyn Mackay has said in her submission to you.  The year-on-year flooding in the 
River Avon/River Marden valley is worsening, and any major development in that 
area to the east of Chippenham is only going to exacerbate the problem. 
 


